
Angel Charity's Fashion Show Hits the Runway!

Written by Shannon North
Thursday, 27 September 2012 12:27 - Last Updated Friday, 28 September 2012 12:30

Angel Charity for Children’s Pret-a-Portea Fashion Show
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Tucson’s Angel Charity for Children kicks off their Fall fundraising season in high style with their upcoming Prêt à Portea fashion show. The
professionally produced all-children’s fashion show-a first for Arizona-hits the runway on Sunday, October 7th at the Westin La Paloma. Prêt à
Portea will debut as a clever play on European runway shows and will feature a sophisticated afternoon tea served with a couture twist.
Professionally produced by Paula Taylor of Paula Taylor Productions, the show will feature a variety of children’s fashions, including designs
from Europe and around the world.

Admission is $125 per person, with all proceeds benefitting Angel Charity for Children's 2012 Beneficiaries, Our Family Services and Tucson
Nursery Schools. To purchase tickets for this event, please go to www.angelcharity.org or call 520.326.3686.
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